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 I cannot understate how important this is for farmers, limited-resource neighbors, and
the broader community AND how badly it needs stable funding. Last year we 
received only $17,500 from the state, not even enough to cover 1/4 of the $80,000+ 
SNAP and WIC sales that we matched at our New American Sustainable Agriculture 
Project farmstands.


